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               September 2018 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back after what we hope was a wonderful summer break! We’ve had a great week getting to 
know the children and they are settling in well to school. 
 
As the term progresses we will be exploring lots of new learning as well as following the children’s 
interests. Look out for the weekly learning which will be posted on Tapestry to share current learning 
and tasks you can support your child with at home. 
 
Below is some further information you may find useful. 

 

School Dinners: 

If your child is having a school dinner and would like the second option on the menu (vegetarian option) 

or a jacket potato please ensure your order these with your child’s teacher in the morning, as these 

items are cooked to order. 

 

PE: 

In addition to the physical activities that take place in the Foundation Stage, your child will have a 

weekly PE session in the hall. They will not require a PE kit for these sessions until January. 

 

Internal Doors: 

If you are entering the Foundation Stage through the internal doors, which lead in from the Key Stage 

One corridor, please use the top and bottom handle and make sure the door is shut securely. 

This is to ensure the children cannot open the doors independently and to keep them safe. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Goodman and Miss Mitchell    
 



 


